
ICCM South Eastern Branch Meeting Saturday 13th September 2014 

An invitation from Linda Barker, Bournemouth Cemeteries and Crematorium

Bereavement Services Manager & SE Branch Chairman 

Please RSVP by Friday 5th September to Branch Secretary Natasha Bradshaw; 

natasha@mortlakecrematorium.org or call 020 8392 6984

The guest speaker is Shonagh Gibb, bereavement midwife 
from Poole Hospital. Her presentation is entitled

“Sensitive cremations of babies under 24 weeks gestation”.

Blue Donnebaer of Blue AV will be giving a short presentation 
“Taking the jargon, magic and mystery out of audio installations”.

This tranquil site of 25 acres includes traditional 
and lawn burial areas, a woodland ‘Glade’, right

and formal Rose Gardens. 

The 'Butterfly Garden’, below 
was opened in 2008 and is a place of reflection 

and contemplation to the memory of all children.  

Bournemouth Crematorium sits within the grounds 
of the North Cemetery. The cemetery opened in 1927 

and the chapel was converted to a crematorium in 
1938. In 1962 a second smaller chapel was added 

which has recently been refurbished. 

The waiting room complex was extended in 2010 to 
include a new Memorial Book Room and in 2011 the 
crematorium was extended further to include a plant 
room for the installation two mercury filtration units.

Don't miss the opportunity to visit this unique facility in the company of your professional colleagues.

Bournemouth Crematorium, North Cemetery, Strouden Avenue, Bournemouth, Dorset. 

For directions and those using Sat Navs link to www.mutimap.co.uk or www.greenflag.co.uk and use the postcode BH8 9HX. 

Meeting Sponsored by

Itinerary

10.30  Members and guests assemble, tea and coffee

11.00  Welcome & Introduction by Linda Barker followed by a Tour of the Site 

12.00  Lunch kindly sponsored by Blue AV

13.00  Branch Meeting

15.00  Close of Meeting

 Registered Office : ICCM National Office, City of London Cemetery, Aldersbrook Road, London E12 5DQ

Show us your literary skills – volunteer sought to write a report of the meeting for the ICCM Journal.

Please contact Sheri on 01722 710 801 or email rncoates@aol.com


